
Dear Xxxx 

You are receiving this email because in the past you have expressed an interest in Café 
Bridge Nottingham.  

When replying, please be careful to click on “Please reply to .........” above, NOT in 
the normal way that you reply to e-mails.   

We are delighted to announce that Café Bridge will be returning to Newark on Tuesday 
12th November 2024. 
 
We will however have limited places (60) so it is important to book early to avoid 
disappointment. 
 
The entrance fee will remain at £35 per person.  
 
This year we are one again supporting Reach, a registered charity dedicated to 
supporting people with learning disabilities in Nottinghamshire as our chosen charity. 
(Registered Charity No – 1076318) 

Full details of the event are on our website www.bridgewebs.com/cbn 

Your attention is drawn to the following tab on the website: Click on the tab “Newark 
Tuesday 12th November 2024”. A PDF document will appear with details on how to register 
for the event, that you can download or print.  

Final arrangements and a map of Newark will be posted onto our web site 10 – 14 days 
before the event. We will send an e-mail advising when they are available. 

Please note that in registering to play in one of the CBN events, you are agreeing to 
the privacy statement on the CBN website particularly with regards to the use of 
photographs. See the “CBN Privacy Statement” tab for more information. 

Finally, please note that once your entry fee has been paid, your place at the event will be 
confirmed by an email from nottinghamcafebridge@gmail.com.  

We hope that you will join us on the day and help support our chosen charity partner. 

Best wishes, 
CBN organisers 

www.bridgewebs.com/cbn 
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